NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Palacios will be holding a public hearing on September 6, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. at City
Hall 311 Henderson Avenue in Palacios to listen to citizens’ comments on the proposed 2011~
2012 budget. “This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by
$3,031.63 or .26%, and of that amount $6,363.16 is tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the roll this year.”

Tax revenue amount from new property is more than budgeted difference over last year’s
budgeted amount due to legislative calculation requirements.
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Keri Berger
City Secretary




